TAHOE

STAFF REPORT
March 4, 2022

TITLE:
Tahoe Donner Hand-Made Club

RECOMMENDATION:
By motion: approve the creation of the Tahoe Donner Hand-Made Club

BACKGROUND:

Tahoe Donner member Terry Chang has submitted an application and bylaws to create a new Tahoe
Donner club. She is also a current volunteer ski patrol at Tahoe Donner Cross Country Ski Center. Her
knitting hobby started when she learned to crochet as a teen. Subsequently, she has expanded her
knowledge to include embroidery, needlepoint and wet felting. She feels there is a need for a group to
unite over creating and making things with no electricity or machinery.

ANALYSIS:

Staff has worked with Terry Chang on how the club will operate within the existing Tahoe Donner
policies. The club will utilize the Alder Creek Adventure Center’s meeting room or dining room one
Thursday a month in the evening hours between 5-7:30, which is when ACAC is also open for the
Edi-Bol series. This will allow the Club to access ACAC’s food and beverage menu during their
meetings.

FISCAL IMPACT:
There is no fiscal impact to the association.

ALTERNATIVES:
N/A.

Staff recommends the approval of the Tahoe Donner Hand-Made Club.

Prepared by: Patricia West, 3/4/2022

Reviewed by: David Mickaelian, 3/10/2022

Board Meeting Date: _3/25/2022

General Manager Approval to Place on the Agenda:

Page 1 of1




